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May 10, 2017 
 
                      Sent via email: bwhite@town.minto.on.ca 
 
Bill White, CAO/Clerk 
Town of Minto 
5941 Highway 89 
Harriston, ON  N0G 1Z0 
 

Dear Mr. White,  
 
 

At its meeting held on March 30, 2017 Wellington County Council approved the following 
recommendation from the Administration, Finance and Human Resources Committee: 

 
That the correspondence from Wellington Dufferin Guelph Public Health regarding 
Regulations and Restrictions of Local Hookah Establishments be received; and 
 
That the Provincial government be urged to prohibit hookah smoking in the same 
manner as tobacco. 

 
Please let me know if you have any questions. 
 
 
Respectfully,  
 

 
 
Kim Courts 
Deputy Clerk 
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